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Dear Parents/carers, 
 
Firstly I want to say thank you for your ongoing support throughout this difficult time. We have had to 

make decisions based on guidelines which have changed frequently like many other schools.  

I’d also like to say a massive thank you to our two class teachers who have regularly uploaded and com-

mented on work and done their best to keep in touch via letters, phone calls and via our website.  

Over the summer the online aspect of work will come to a close. You are all welcome to do a summer 

project of your own choosing or keep a scrap book. There is also the library summer reading challenge 

for children to get their teeth into. There may be some longer optional tasks set but they are definitely 

optional.  

We would ask that you encourage children to read every day. Reading takes many forms, it can be a set 

of instructions to make something, a recipe to follow when cooking; this all counts. Keeping times tables 

knowledge at the tip of children’s tongues over the summer will support a flying start in September too. 

 
Diane Blackie 
Interim Head Teacher 
 

—————————————————————————————————————————————— 
 
Dear Everyone, 
  
I would just like to take this opportunity to thank all of the staff for their hard work during this year  
especially through some difficult times . Your hard work, professionalism and complete commitment to 
the school is amazing. I would especially like to thank everyone for getting the Year 6 students back into 
school for the last 2 weeks - they have had a brilliant time with Miss Finch with lots of fun activities. 
  
Also on behalf of the Governing Body, I would like to thank all of you for your ongoing support and many 
contributions to school life during this year. 
  
We are all looking forward to welcoming back the whole school in September and hope that you all have 
a very good summer. 
  
Keep safe. 
  
Sharon Brolly 
Chair of Governors 
 

 

 

Latest guidelines link: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/actions-for-schools-during-the-coronavirus-

outbreak?utm_source=10%20July%202020%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%

20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/actions-for-schools-during-the-coronavirus-outbreak?utm_source=10%20July%202020%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/actions-for-schools-during-the-coronavirus-outbreak?utm_source=10%20July%202020%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/actions-for-schools-during-the-coronavirus-outbreak?utm_source=10%20July%202020%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19


Summer Reading Challenge 
 

You can find out more details about this year’s ‘Silly 
Squad’ challenge and get involved by visiting: 
 
www.summerreadingchallenge.org.uk.  
 
There is more information in the English Project Folder 
on the school website.  

TERM DATES 2020-2021 
 (Inset Days—3rd & 4th September, 22nd & 23rd October and 23rd July) 

Autumn Term 1       

7th September – 21st October 2020  Spring Term 2 

(Half Term 26th – 30th October 2020)  22nd February – 1st April 2021 

  

Autumn Term 2    Summer Term 1 

2nd November – 18th December 2020  19th April – 28th May 2021 

       (Half Term 31st May – 4th June 2021) 

Spring Term 1 

4th January - 12th February 2021  Summer Term 2 

(Half Term 15th – 19th February 2021)  7th June-22nd July 2021 

Recent Correspondence: 
 

 Class confirmation letter 

 New Reception intake letter 

 September 2020 opening and summer 
farewell letter 

Free School Meals 
 
If your circumstances have changed due to 
COVID-19, you may now be able to claim Free 
School Meals, click here for further information: 
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/education-and-
learning/schools-and-colleges/school-meals/ 
 
If you are currently receiving the Free School 
Meal eCode Vouchers, please rest assured these 
will continue over the summer holidays. 

 
 
 
 
 

Royal National Lifeboat 
Institution 

 
Throughout the summer 
term, trained volunteers and 
Lifeguards visit as many 
schools as possible. However, 
due to the recent situation 
they have not been able to 
engage with school 
communities as they normally 
would. Please check the 
school website for some very 
useful links regarding water 
safety and the Beach Safety 

Tempest Photography 
- date for the diary 

 
Tempest Photography will be 

in school on Thurdsay 15th 
October for individual pupil 

photos. 

Primary Times 
 

For many years 

Primary Times have aimed to 

provide details of all the fun, 

exciting and educational 

events going on locally 

during the summer holidays. 

 

This year they are unable to 

do so. Instead, for the summer, they would like to 

offer parents links to virtual things to do and learning 

for children.  

 

Please click the link below for their first E-Newsletter. 

 
https://mailchi.mp/8a1309c4ab7b/sign-up-to-the-
primary-times-cornwall-newsletter  

 

Cornish Mining Poetry Competition 
Don’t forget to send in you entry to 
secretary@st-levan.cornwall.sch.uk  

Closing date: 18th July. 

https://mailchi.mp/8a1309c4ab7b/sign-up-to-the-primary-times-cornwall-newsletter?fbclid=IwAR0oQsBm5q44tL5F6j-n2aQhTAZAJN6EA-7_IStyQebkC-dbpcWhAsNujTk
https://mailchi.mp/8a1309c4ab7b/sign-up-to-the-primary-times-cornwall-newsletter?fbclid=IwAR0oQsBm5q44tL5F6j-n2aQhTAZAJN6EA-7_IStyQebkC-dbpcWhAsNujTk


Year 6 Leavers 

It has been wonderful welcoming 

back Year 6 for their final days with 

us before they move to secondary 

school.  

Nathan has been working on 

symmetry and tested to see 

how symmetrical our faces are. 

He took each side and made a 

complete face. Why not try it 

yourself – it is surprising how 

different we look using each 

side!  

Whole  Right side Left side 

Elliot has been busy building a Hogwarts Castle and finding out about different precious stones! 

Testing out brand new 

drama games with John 



They have also made amazing 

butterlies with flapping wings. 

Alert! Alert! 

Year 6 of 2020 are about to leave, I will miss my family at St Levan but we 

will be together forever in our hearts so yeah. Reception to Year 6, I feel 

close to you all.  

Tamsyn  

Warning! The Year 6s are learning.  

Warning! We are leaving.  

As you can see, we are leaving but remember this: You will all be held 

deep in our hearts.  

Amos  

Here are goodbye messages from them all. 

Year 6 have made some plaques which 

will be put up somewhere around school 

so we can remember them. See if you 

can find them when we get back! 



I am going to miss EVERYONE at St Levan. From Reception to Year 6. I 

has been soooooo amazing and fun working and spending most of 7 

years here! I am sad about leaving this school and all my other friends! 

 

Goodbye.  

Elyssa L J  

Alert Stooodents.  

Tonsley ‘ere. I am leaving St Levan from Reception to the new Years 6s! I 

hope the football teams wins all their games and score GREAT goals!  

Soooo goodbye.  

P.S. I’ll probably see you all again soon anyway – so not really goodbye! 

To the St Levan students. It has been amazing to have such incredible 

friends. You will ve very mature Year 6s and I hope you have the same 

best experience that we have had. I wish you all good luck. Goodbye!  

From Lili 

Attention St Levan!  
I have had a really good time here, you are all my family - I even spend 
more time at school than at home! 
I will always remember everyone at St Levan! 

“So goodbye everybody, 
I’ve got to go. Gotta leave you all behind and face the truth!” 

From Bohemian Rhapsody by my favourite band.  
Freya 

Good luck wonderful Year 6s.  

We will miss you all so much! 


